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Dear TWS Student Chapter Officers,
[bookmark: _GoBack]

The Wildlife Society has a strong community of retired and life members who continue to serve the wildlife profession, including interacting with students.  The Retired Professional Wildlifers Committee (RPWC), along with TWS, would like to facilitate the opportunity for students to take advantage of their professional experiences. The most obvious is to invite retirees to speak at your chapter meetings. Many retirees like to share some of their interesting field experiences, demonstrate “tricks of the trade”, or just provide some advice to deal with wild critters and the public.  Retirees have a wealth of knowledge that only needs an interested audience to ask questions and tap into this resource.

If your student chapter is interested in inviting a retired wildlifer as a guest speaker, please provide the information below. A retired wildlifer may be available, depending on how close he or she lives to the campus.


1. Student Chapter name and location:
1. Contact name:
1. Email and phone number:
1. Possible dates for presentation (Don’t make this tomorrow because we are just getting this program organized):
1. Location of Meeting:
1. Possible topics or activities (The RWPC would like to have your suggestions and comments):
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